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Superintendents, 
Below is the summary debrief of the TEA Monthly Superintendent call that took place on July 18, 
2024: 
 

Posted recently on tea.texas.gov 

http://www.tea.texas.gov/
/texas-educators/superintendents
/texas-educators/superintendents/accelerated-instruction-july-2024.pdf
/academics/learning-support-and-programs/accelerated-instruction
/media/386616/
https://helpdesk.tea.texas.gov/TexasTutoringSupports/
/about-tea/news-and-multimedia/correspondence/taa-letters/texas-student-data-system-tsds-upgrade-project-0
/texas-educators/superintendents/tsds-upgrade-project-update.pdf
https://www.texasstudentdatasystem.org/sites/texasstudentdatasystem.org/files/vendor-data-completeness-scorecard_3.xlsx
mailto:TSDSCustomerSupport@tea.Texas.gov
https://tealprod.tea.state.tx.us/
https://tealprod.tea.state.tx.us/
/academics/special-student-populations/special-education
mailto:sped@tea.texas.gov


 2 

o Superintendents, to receive monthly call reminders via email, please update your 
information via AskTed.  


